
8th Grade Science-Uddo 
Welcome Letter, Review of Class Website 
 
Welcome to what is sure to be an exciting year of 8th grade science! 
 
Since this is a science class and we focus on trying to conserve, the syllabus and any information important to the course 
is housed online. For that reason, a printed syllabus is not provided. 
 
Please take some time to review the Syllabus/Welcome Letter for 8th Grade Science. You will need to access the 
information directly from the 8th grade science website. The address for the site is www.uddoearthscience.weebly.com 
 
Upon your arrival you will see there are a number of different tabs. The homepage, will give you basic contact 
information for getting in touch with me, office hour times and locations etc. 
 
In the first tab you will find the Syllabus/Welcome Letter. Please take a few moments to familiarize yourself with the 
policies and procedures of the class.  
 
Once you have reviewed the syllabus/welcome letter including policies and procedures with your student, please verify 
by signing and returning this form to Ms. Uddo, no later than Monday August 16, 2021. 
 
____________________________________   ________________________________ 
Student Name (printed)      Date 
 
____________________________________   ________________________________ 
Parent Name (printed)      Parent Signature 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.uddoearthscience.weebly.com/

